
 

 

 
From: Lancaster, Robert [mailto:Robert.Lancaster@bexley.gov.uk]  

Sent: 18 April 2018 16:23 

To: Kemsley Paper Mill (K4) CHP Plant 
Subject: RE: EN010090 - Kemsley Paper Mill (K4) CHP Plant. Submission of a Development Consent 

Order application 

 
Dear Emre Williams,  
 
I can confirm on behalf of the London Borough of Bexley that we have no concerns with the 
consultation process. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Robert Lancaster 
Head of Development Management 
Regeneration and Growth 
LB Bexley 
020 3045 3342 
 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

This Email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to 

whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that 

you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, 

forwarding, printing or copying of the email is strictly prohibited. 

If you have received this email in error please notify London Borough of Bexley by 

telephone on +44 (0) 20 8303 7777. 
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